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Dayton High School 
Board Report 

Wednesday, September 23rd, 2020 

 
 

• Students will be returning to in person learning on Monday, September 28th. 
o We will follow a morning/afternoon schedule below: 

 Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday (In Person Instruction) 
 Wednesday:  Planning for teachers, PLC’s, Virtual and In Person Meetings 

will be allowed for students/staff.  Building will receive a deep cleaning. 
 

• Morning Session: 
o 7th Grade – 23 
o 8th Grade – 30 
o High School – 86 
o Total - 139 

 
• Afternoon Session: 

o 7th Grade - 25 
o 8th Grade – 30 
o High School – 101 
o Total - 154 

 
• Virtual Learners: 

o 7th Grade – 17 
o 8th Grade – 18 
o High School – 72 
o Total – 107 

 
• Total # of Students – 400  
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 Morning Session on Monday and Thursday: 

• Students Arrive at 7:45 
o 1st Bell (8:00 – 8:43) 
o 2nd Bell (8:46 – 9:29) 
o 3rd Bell (9:32 – 10:15) 
o FLEX Bell (10:18 – 11:00) 

 Dismissal @ 11:00 
 

 Afternoon Session on Monday and Thursday: 
• Students Arrive at 11:45 

o 1st Bell (12:00 – 12:43) 
o 2nd Bell (12:46 – 1:29) 
o 3rd Bell (1:32 – 2:15) 
o FLEX Bell (2:18 – 3:00) 

 Dismissal @ 3:00 
 

 Morning Session on Tuesday and Friday: 
• Students Arrive at 7:45 

o 4th Bell (8:00 – 8:43) 
o 5th Bell (8:46 – 9:29) 
o 6th Bell (9:32 – 10:15) 
o 7th Bell (10:18 – 11:00) 

 Dismissal @ 11:00 
 

 Afternoon Session on Tuesday and Friday: 
• Students Arrive at 11:45 

o 4th Bell (12:00 – 12:43) 
o 5th Bell (12:46 – 1:29) 
o 6th Bell (1:32 – 2:15) 
o 7th Bell (2:18 – 3:00_ 

 Dismissal @ 3:00 
 

• Virtual Learners – Instructional videos and assignments will be loaded daily into 
Google Classroom for students by 4:00.  Students will do the same work and be 
responsible for same assignments as in person learners. 
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• We will begin CERT Testing high school students when we return to in person learning.  
Middle school students will have CASE testing.  FLEX bell will be used for 
CASE/CERT testing of students. 

 
• We have held our first College/Career Readiness Tracking Meeting. 

 
• Administration at school/district is working collaboratively and had first meeting to 

discuss senior graduate for class of 2021.  
 

• We had a re-entry team meeting on Wednesday, September 16th to prepare for opening 
of school with students in building on September 28th. 
 

• We have posted health/safety signs throughout building as reminder for staff/students and 
anyone who comes into the building. 
 

• We had a staff training using PearDeck on Friday, September 18th.  PearDeck is a tool 
that allows PowerPoint/Google Slides to be made interactive.  Teachers are more easily 
to formatively assess students understanding and provide quick feedback to help Grow 
students. 
 

• PLC’s met for the first time by departments on Friday, September 18th. 
 

• ATC students will start in-person learning and bus to Campbell County HS on Monday, 
September 28th. 


